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This week the children have been 

enjoying the story of The Three 

Billy Goats Gruff. They have 

roleplayed the story using 

character masks. Created 3D 

pictures from the book. 

Sequenced the Billy Goats and 

have written a speech bubble for 

the Troll.   

 

This week in phonics we have continued to revisit all 

the sounds taught so far.  

We have been reading and writing the following 

tricky words:  

Do, are, said, you, come, into, some, has and when.  

 

This week in numeracy the children have 

independently been sequencing numbers from 1-10. 

We have been looking at accurate 1:1counting. 

(lining objects up and pointing/touching each item as 

we count) We has also been exploring Numicon and 

ordering it from 1 -10 and then using it to find 

different ways of making 10.  

I am looking forward to our parents’ 

meetings and getting to chat to you all 

about the things I have seen since starting in 

Wrens with your children. I would really 

love for them to be two-way conversations 

and would like to hear about how you feel 

school has gone or is going so far for your 

child anything you think has gone really well 

and if your child has found anything tricky.  

 

Reminder: Last day of term Friday 23rd May 

and returning Wednesday 4th June . 


